
Garry Earl Lobb passed away peacefully,  
at the University of Alberta Hospital earlier 
this month. He was a son, brother, nephew, 
cousin, father, brother-in-law, uncle, 
grandfather, great-grandfather, mentor, and 
friend to those that knew and loved him. 

Garry is now drumming with his band  
the Orbatones and flying in the skies he loved.  
His love of curling right to the end will remain 
with his family and friends. 

Celebration of Life and Memorial will be held 
sometime this summer, date to be announced.


